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Joe Mills selected to serve on state United Way board

Monday, January 7, 2013 at 4:00 am (Updated: January 7, 4:01 am)
SHEPHERDSVILLE - A local attorney has been selected to serve on the statewide United Way board of directors.
Joe Mills has been confirmed as a member of the board of directors for the United Way of Kentucky, a three-year position.

The board is responsible for strategic leadership, resource management, stewardship of United Way assets, performance management
and oversight of the public policy agenda and advocacy.

"l am excited to join such a distinguished board which guides an organization that does so much good in Kentucky. | hope to use my
background and experience to make a positive contribution,” said Mills. “Anyone who is interested in getting involved or has ideas,
please do not hesitate to contact me.”

Mills, a graduate of Bullitt East High and Northern Kentucky University, is an associate with the law firm of Buckman and Farris PSC in
Shepherdsville.

Locally, Bullitt County is part of the Metro United Way efforts. Funds raised in Bullitt County are returned for use by local agencies
through an annual grant process.
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